From: Nancy Hone

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Subject: VOTE NO!! on apt on cleveland and marshall
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 11:16:43 PM
VOTE NO!!

Dear Council person,

I, and most of the neighborhood, is opposed to the proposed
apartment building on Cleveland and Marshall.

It will shade the gardens on Iglehart and eliminate their privacy in their
yards and in their homes.

The continued tearing down of over 100 year old homes for more
apartments is inappropriate for our sweet 112 plus year old neighborhood.

Our property values are affected in a neighborhood that pays very high taxes.
Yes, we pay very high taxes here.

Many of us in this stable neighborhood invested in our homes and the city in the 60°s and 70’s
when many were fleeing to the burbs.
and this is the thanks we get? More and more apartments?

We are not stupid, the proposed 1 bedroom apartments are for St Thomas Students
and the continued encroachment of students into our neighborhood is disruptive to
our peaceful lives. (another story)

Please help preserve our beautiful antique neighborhood and vote against the
proposed apartment building on cleveland and Marshall.

Thankyou.
Respectfully,
Nancy Hone
2098 Carroll ave
651-503-3329
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